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Call for Applications

Editor-in-Chief of Clinical Thyroidology

 

The Publications Committee of the American Thyroid Association (ATA) is soliciting 

applications for the position of Editor-in-Chief of Clinical Thyroidology. The new Editor-

in-Chief (EIC) will officially assume responsibility for the journal on January 1, 2011 but 

should be willing to assume some responsibilities by November/December 2010. The 

Committee seeks an individual who will continue the growth, quality, reputation, and 

scholarship of this important ATA publication. The applicant should be a respected 

thyroid clinician or investigator who is well organized, innovative, energetic and 

dedicated to making Clinical Thyroidology indispensable to clinicians and scientists 

interested in thyroid diseases. She/he should have experience as a writer and as an editor, 

associate editor, or editorial board member of a peer-reviewed journal. The initial 

appointment will be for a three-year term renewable by mutual agreement between the 

EIC and the ATA.

Applicants should submit a cover letter, their curriculum vitae, and a general statement 

outlining their vision and aims for Clinical Thyroidology to Dr. James Fagin, Chair of the 

ATA Publications Committee, by email to Ms. Bobbi Smith, CAE, ATA Executive 

Director (bsmith@thyroid.org).

The deadline for applications is August 1, 2010. The applications will be reviewed during 

August/September, and candidates should be available to be interviewed in person at the 

14th International Thyroid Congress (ITC) in Paris, France. Questions regarding this 

position may be directed to Dr. James Fagin, Search Committee Chair [Phone 

646-888-2136 Email faginj@mskcc.org].
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